
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 

March 7, 1956 

Mr. J« K. Saitfa 
Stanolind Oil * Oas Co. 
Oil and Ga» Building 
Fort Worth, Te»» 

Dear Sir: 
» R„7<56 issued February 28, 1956, 

We enclose a copy of Order R-75& w h i c h was heard 
by the Oil Conservation Cowdssion in Case yyx, 
on January 19th, 

Very truly yours. 

W. 8. Macey 
Secretary - Director 

WBM:brp 
End. 


